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Perkins and Strong Workforce Funding Application: The Carl D. Perkins Career and Technical Education and Strong Workforce Program (SWP) request for funding are a combined application this year. The purpose of the federal (Perkins) and state (SWP) funds are to develop more fully the academic, career, and technical skills of secondary and postsecondary students who elect to enroll in career and technical education programs. 

The deadline for this application is April 5, 2019. Please contact Elizabeth Nielsen at elizabeth_nielsen1@vcccd.edu to request additional information.

Career Week is being held March 11-14, 2019. We are expecting over 235 Middle School Student and 245 High School from local feeder schools. Students who will participate in over 690 individually assigned Demos, Industry Panels, Student Panels, and Educational and Career Workshops. CTE Day for Middle School Students is March 13, 2019 and CTE Day for High School Students is March 14, 2019. 


SCCRC Regional Meeting: The South Central Coast Regional Colleges is a combined effort of eight member colleges in the region working to promote effective regional educational initiatives for its member colleges and stakeholders in support of local, regional, and statewide workforce development efforts. The next regional meeting will be on March 22, 2019. More information can be found at https://sccrcolleges.org.
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